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Further to our Circulars  23/2020 and 26/2020 (attached for your easy reference),  a new warning has been 
issued today by the Argentine Coast Guard in relation to the UKC, especially bearing in mind that due to the 
COVID-19 scenario the clearance of  vessels is mainly performed remotely.  Although there have not been 
recent groundings in the past couple of weeks - especially after the peak last May- the levels of water in the 
river would not improve significantly in the near future in accordance with the information forecasted by INA 
(National Water Institute).  Therefore, we recommend Masters to be alert in relation to the compulsory UKC, 
also bearing in mind the squat effect of the vessels when transiting restricted waters as our channels in the 
Parana River/River Plate are.   

 

Yours Faithfully, 

PANDI LIQUIDADORES SRL 

BUENOS AIRES, ARGENTINA 

This circular update Circulars 023/2020 and 026/2020.  

For updated information visit www.pandi.com.ar 

Notice: the content of this circular is for information only. Even though it has been issued carefully, and to the best of our knowledge, it has a general 

purpose and we can accept no liability whatsoever for any particular action taken upon it. © Pandi Liquidadores SRL 2020. All rights reserved.  
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